
Class of  2022 SENIOR ISABELLA NASO



💫 🌟 󰠈 2022 Senior Spotlight  - Isabella Naso

Bella has been dancing since age 3 and dance has been a huge part of her life since, from competing at Generations of Dance, helping teaching the little ones, 
as well as, performing and choreographing dances in the Roxbury HS dance program.  She has made friendships for life and memories that she will never 
forget. Besides friendships, Bella has had wonderful role models to look up to and has become a role model for the little ones she teaches. She has learned life 
lessons of teamwork, dedication and perserverance, which will aid her in life. The studio was her second home and her dance family will always be with her in 
all she does. Bella and her family would like to say thank you to every teacher, parent grandparent and teammate who supported, cheered her on, wiped her 
tears, hugged her when she needed it, picked her up when she was down and pushed her to be the dancer she is today. It has truly been a wonderful 10 years 
of being part of the GOD family! You will always be in our hearts. Bella will be attending UCONN in the fall and she will be majoring in chemistry. However, her 
love of dance will continue in college. She will be a team member of the UCONN dance team dancing at basketball, football games and other events.

More facts about Bella:
- Her favorite moments were: Lonely winning at Nationals in 2021, the first outdoor competition after the Covid shudown and Sleepovers at Jacqui's 

house.
- Her favorite dances were: Elastic and Bust Down
- Her favorite style of dance is Jazz
- Her advice for younger dancers is:  "Don't take your time at dance for granted, work as hard as you can in all you classes and make sure to have fun 

with your friends....sometimes its worth the push-ups!"
- Bella's future plans:  Attending University of Connecticut with a major in Chemistry and hopefully a minor in Business and being a member of their 

Dance Team.
- Fun Fact about Bella: She is a Vegetarian
- What she will miss most:  "I will miss being silly with my dance friends everyday, I will miss teaching all of the babbies and the feeling of being 

backstage at a competition and cheering on my studio....lastly, I will miss joking around with all my teachers".
- A note from Bella:  "I will miss everything and everyone at the studio so so much and I can't wait to come back and watch at competitions and recitals."
- Our message to Bella:   We will miss Bella around the studio and her being such an amazing mentor to the younger students who adore her so much.  

Bella has been a bright shining light at our studio with her infectious smile and laugh an great spirit and work ethic.  We wish her amazing things for the 
future and know that she excel and will still come visit and participate in many more great moments with us.   Thank you Bella and your family for 
spending so many great years with us and becoming a part of our family and now our Alumni family.  We love you always! 




